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Welcome back to new & improved 

MARG Bulletin!  

We are so excited to share all your community events & research opportunities so 
please resume sending them my way! 

Please share these bulletins widely among your networks. 

If you would like to join the mailing list, let me know: CHaynes@kumc.edu 
 

 

CAB RECRUITMENT!  
We are recruiting for our Community 
Advisory Board!   
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Have you attended our monthly 
MARG Meetings?  
We meet virtually every third Thursday of 
the month at 9am. Join us to learn 
about  community based research 
projects & if you missed it, click here for 
our youtube playlist of previous meetings.  

 

Frontiers has transitioned to a FREE 
membership model to effectively manage 
the needs & services requested by those 
in research. Becoming a member is open 
to everyone. Click here to become a 
member.  

 

 

 

Against Triple Oppression: Black 
Women, Radicalism, and Resistance 
This talk elucidates the analysis, activism, 
and agitation of radical Black women in the 
United States at mid-century whose ideas 
and action deeply resonate in our current 

Share this recruitment link with your 
networks!  
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Click here to register for The Spencer 
Center open house. 

Big is the heartwarming story about 
children in Taiwanese pediatric oncology 
ward 816. This film explores how the 
children, their families, and hospital staff 
cope with the children's diagnoses and 
treatment. Click here to request free 
tickets.  

Columbia University’s Division of Ethics 
invites you to the next event in the 
Bioethics in Film: From Screen to 

moment of diminishing life chances for the 
majority. Organizer-intellectuals including 
Claudia Jones, Louise Thompson 
Patterson, Esther Cooper Jackson, and 
Dorothy Hunton envisioned and struggled 
for a world free of imperialism, colonialism, 
war, sexism, and anti-black racial 
oppression. Click here for more 
information.  

HAPPENING TOMORROW, MARCH 23! 
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Seminar series: “Women in Science: 
Lessons from the past and promise for 
the future” on March 26, 2024 at 4 PM 
ET. This event will be held in collaboration 
with the The Clinical and Translational 
Science Awards (CTSA) Program’s 
Grand Rounds in Team Science 
(GRiTS) series. Click here to register.   

The Center for Bioethics celebrates their 
40th Anniversary Dinner with keynote 
speaker Daniela Lamas, MD, a New York 
Times contributing opinion writer and a 
pulmonary and critical care physician at 
Brigham and Women’s Hospital in Boston. 
Her keynote address will explore the 
increasing tension in decision making at 
key junctures of illness and the role of 
clinical ethics. To purchase tickets, click 
here.   

 

Contact Alexa Smith with questions.  

 

Objectives: 

Identify best practice standards to minimize 
gaps in patient care. 

Describe changes in evidence-based 
protocols and order sets. 

Discuss the most recent health care 
initiatives supported by the Care 
Collaborative. 

Click here to register.   
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Wyandotte County Public Health 
Department Offers New Walk-In 
Hours and New Appointment-Based 
Services 

Starting March 8, WYCO PHD will offer 
walk-ins for select health services every 
Friday from 8:30am to 3:30pm, at 619 Ann 
Ave, Kansas City, KS 66101. Walk-in 
services include: 

Birth control, including long-acting birth 
control options 

Well-woman exams 

Sexually transmitted infection (STI) testing 
and treatment 

Immunizations for children and adults 
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This email was sent to chaynes@kumc.edu. 
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book. 
 

 

  

 


